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Immigration Alert: CBP Begins Rollout of Automated Form I-94
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The U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) recently published an
interim final rule indicating its intention to automate its Form I-94,
Arrival/Departure Record. For details, please refer to our previous
Immigration Alert here.

The change has been implemented at air and sea ports beginning April
30 at the Charlotte-Douglas International Airport, Orlando International
Airport, Las Vegas Airport, Chicago O’Hare, Miami International Airport
and Houston Bush Intercontinental Airport. The change will be
implemented at all other airports on a rolling basis through May 21.

Travelers who need a hard copy of their Form I-94 can now access this
information online at www.cbp.gov/I94 by inputting their name, birth
date, passport number, passport country of issuance, date of entry and
class of admission.

Please contact your Vorys attorney if you have any questions.
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